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Memorandum of Understanding between Benha and Wuhan University   

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]               Faculty of Medicine at Benha University has signed a Memorandum of Understanding with Faculty of Medicine at Wuhan University to exchange students and Faculty members' staff. The Memorandum of Understanding was signed by Dr.Mustafa El Qady, The Faculty of Medicine dean at Benha University and Prof.Dr. Li Fi , the Vice president of Wuhan University for international relations  Dr. Chesso Tangh , The Vice president for medical sciences and the Faculty of Medicine dean at Wuhan University. 
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